
Dear Helen Haller Families, 
  
On Thursday, December 7th from 5:30-7:00  - we are excited 
to invite students from Greywolf and Helen Haller to drop in 
for Winterfest at Greywolf Elementary!  The night will be 
“Choose your own adventure” style with lots of different 
winter activities.  Come for a bit or stay the whole time, 
whatever works for your family!  We cannot wait to spend 
this special time with our students and their families and are 
eagerly preparing some very magical things!  We will offer 
free family photos, so dress in matching sweaters, holiday 
pajamas, Santa hats, your holiday best, or whatever you are 
wearing that day, the choice is yours! 
  
On Tuesday, December 12th at 6:00 p.m. - Principal 
Stanton and Principal Lopez will be at the PTA meeting 
at Helen Haller Elementary to talk about how federal Title and 
state LAP funds are spent in our elementary schools to 
support student achievement. We would love for you to join 
us and stay for the rest of the PTA Meeting. 
  
Rebecca Stanton 
Principal 
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Winterfest Family 
Night 5:30-7:00 GWE 07 

From the Principal 

Welcome back from 
Winter Break! 08 

Board Meeting 
5:30 SHS Library 04 
High Dose Tutoring 
(HDT) begins 05 

EARLY RELEASE 
11:00 08 

Last day before  
Winter Break! 22 

January 

As we anticipate the arrival of colder weather, I 

want to ensure that our school community is well-

informed about our plans in the event of inclement 

weather. Our primary concern is the safety of all our 

students, and we strive to make decisions promptly 

despite the unpredictable  

nature of weather conditions.  

Inclement weather/School Closure Information 

file:///C:/Users/rbacchus/Downloads/2023-2024 Inclement Weather Letter to Families (1).pdf
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From the PTA 

Holiday Bazaar 

Thank you to everyone who ordered poinsettias! Pickup was Wednesday and several orders were not 
picked up. If you missed pickup, please email sequimelementarypta@gmail.com or call 360-504-6810.  

 
 

The annual PTA Holiday Bazaar is Saturday & Sunday from 10-4 at Greywolf Elementary—171 Carlsborg 

Rd, Sequim. Come shop over 50 vendors, grab lunch, and join the raffle. It’s a great opportunity to sup-

port local vendors and check items off your Christmas shopping list! 
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Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Mooney 

3rd grade:  Burr, Little, Miller AND Nash —tied with perfect scores! 

4th grade: Tuttle—perfect score! 

5th grade: Holt AND Lancaster—tied with perfect scores! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: Saul 

3rd grade:  Lewis, Oden, Riggs 

4th grade: Beaver, Caron, Klinger, Merring, Oberly, Stewart 

5th grade: Castell, Forrest 

11/13/23-11/17/23 

11/20/23-11/24/23 

Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Minard—perfect score! 

3rd grade:  Burr, Little, Miller AND Nash—tied with perfect scores! 

4th grade: Beaver, Caron, Klinger AND Tuttle—tied with perfect scores! 

5th grade: Danielson, Holt AND Reno —tied with perfect score! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: Mooney, Saul 

3rd grade:  Oden, Rayburn 

4th grade: Merring, Stewart 

5th grade: Castell, Forrest, Lancaster 
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Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color,  national origin, age, veteran or 
military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the 
Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints  of alleged discrimination: 
Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint,  vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and 
for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360 -582-3405, cpillon@sequimschools.org. 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org


The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this 

event and assumes no responsibility for it. In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the 

entity requesting distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any 

cause of action filed in any court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials 

including costs, attorneys’ fees and judgments or awards.  


